
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2026 BUDGET HEARING  
 
Notice is hereby given that on June 16, 2025 at 6:45 p.m. there will be a public hearing 
on the proposed budget for the Village of Fredericktown for the fiscal year of 2026 at the 
Fredericktown Municipal Building, 2 E. Sandusky St.  The proposed budget can be 
inspected by the public between 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. at the Fredericktown Municipal 
Building, 2 E. Sandusky St. 
 
Suzan Graves 
Fiscal Officer 
 


